

Maputo International School

República de Moçambique Ministério da Educação e Desenvolvimento Humano

17 th	March,	2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

RE: BEING COOPERATIVE

This serves to ask for your responsible cooperation with the school in a time that is stressful and worrying to all. Please pay careful attention to the information being given below.

- 1. PLEASE refrain from sending your child/children to school if they are unwell.
- PLEASE refrain from sending your child/children to school if you (as parents) or the child has travelled to or from any infected country. Keep them at home with the self-quarantine period of 14days.
- 3. **PLEASE** if you have opted to keep your children at home during this period we ask that you officially place the information in writing to ped.directorprimary@mis.ac.mz with an email address that can be used by the teachers for communication.
- 4. **PLEASE** do not expect teachers to stop teaching to prepare work for your children with a days' notice. They will prepare and send to you via email provided by you, at their earliest convenience.
- 5. **PLEASE** as per standard school rules, <u>no tests</u> will be written ahead of time.
- 6. We request parents to remain calm, objective and realistic at all times so not to create "panic and stress" within your child/children's mind and others around you.
- 7. We recommend parents to follow official Government publications of information.

Regards

Management of Maputo International School